
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
Dear Sir Stelios, 
 
I am writing to offer our thanks to the Stelios Philanthropic Foundation for your 
generous donation of £250,000 which we recently received.  
 
This wonderful donation will have a tangible, immediate and positive impact 
on nurses midwives and healthcare support workers and we are delighted to 
be partnering with you to support and recognise the many hardworking 
members of the nursing community in London who are working so tirelessly 
on the frontline in these most difficult times.  
 
On behalf of all of us here at the RCN Foundation, the Trustees and the many 
future beneficiaries of the Stelios Says Thank You Awards, I want to say an 
enormous thank you to you and all at the Stelios Philanthropic Foundation for 
your generosity. 

With warm wishes and heartfelt thanks, 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Deepa Korea 
RCN Foundation Director 
 
 
 
 
 

To find out more about how your donation is supporting the nursing family 
please visit www.rcnfoundation.org.uk 

 
We would also love to keep you informed on our work including exciting events, 

educational grants and fundraising activities, simply email 

http://www.rcnfoundation.org.uk/


 

rcnfoundation@rcn.org.uk and let us know what you would like to hear more 
about.  
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